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Date   17
th
 April 2015 

South East CSU 
1 Lower Marsh 

Waterloo 
London 

SE1 7NT 

Tel: 020 3049 3872 

Email: john.grosvenor@nhs.net  

Ref:    CROYQTR4/1415/073                  CROYDON CCG  

Dear Margaret, 

Freedom of Information Act Request   

Thank you for your request under the Freedom of Information Act regarding funding from the Pharmaceutical 
industry and NHS Croydon Clinical Commissioning Group (CCG).  
 

Your request 

Whether your CCG, or individual practices responsible to your CCG, have used, in full or part, funding from 

the pharmaceutical industry to fund any individuals or individuals working in your area in order to change or 

optimise medicines management.  

 
On behalf of NHS Croydon Clinical Commissioning Group and in response to your request for information, 

the CCG had funding approved from Pfizer for the Medicines Optimisation Heart failure cardiac pharmacist 

post.  

The cardiac pharmacist from the local hospital was seconded to work on the project between November 

2013 – October 2014. 

This information is provided in accordance with our statutory obligations under the Freedom of Information 

Act.  Please note that under the Privacy and Electronic Communications (EC Directive) Regulations 2003, 

NHS South East Commissioning Support Unit and the Clinical Commissioning Groups ask not to receive 

unsolicited marketing communications. 

 

Provision of this information does not constitute permission for its commercial re-use in the terms of the Re-
Use of Public Sector Information Regulations 2005. 
 
You are free to use the information for your own use, including for non-commercial research purposes.  The 
information may also be used for the purposes of news reporting.  However, any other type of re-use, for 
example, by publishing the information or issuing copies to the public will require the permission of the 
copyright owner. 

Margaret McCartney 

Email: margaret@margaretmccartney.com 
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If you are dissatisfied with how your request has been handled, you can complain in writing to the Freedom 

of Information Manager at the above address or email margaret.benbow@nhs.net.  If, after we have 

addressed your complaint, you remain dissatisfied with how we have responded, you are entitled to appeal 

to the Information Commissioner.  Details are shown at https://www.ico.org.uk 

 

Further information on the Freedom of Information Act is available from:  
 
Information Commissioner’s Office: 
Wycliffe House 

Water Lane 

Wilmslow 

SK9 5AF 

Telephone: 01625 545745 

 

If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
John Grosvenor 

Associate - Freedom of Information  
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